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The Honorable Mitch Holmes, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ethics and Elections 

Statehouse, Room 237-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Holmes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 383 by Senate Committee on Ethics and Elections 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 383 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Current law prohibits electioneering within a radius of 250 feet from the entrance of a 

polling place or advance voting site.  SB 383 would reduce that distance to 25 feet.  The bill also 

makes a technical correction to current law concerning advance voting sites. 

 

 According to the Kansas Association of Counties, passage of SB 383 would have no 

fiscal effect on local governments.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Jon Hummell, 

 Interim Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties 

 Carol Williams, Governmental Ethics  


